
Thank you for praying for us as we traveled during our furlough in April. God kept us 
safe as we visited 13 churches in three different states in one month. God provided all 
of our needs while we were there, and He kept us safe as we traveled back to 
Thailand.

We arrived back here on May 6th, and a week later, we hosted a 
three day meeting for the Independent Baptist Fellowship of 
Thailand (IBFT) at our church. It was a blessing to have 
missionaries and national pastors from all over Thailand join 
together here. We are so thankful that the number of 
missionaries in Thailand has been steadily growing. Please pray 
for each of us missionaries to be able lead the people of 
Thailand to the Lord.

The young man that got saved in March was baptized on July 
2nd.  He will be moving to Taiwan for work next month. He plans 
to live there for two years. Please pray for him to be able to find 
a church there and other Thai Christians to fellowship with. 

School started back at the beginning of May, so we are excited to be back to teaching 
the children about Jesus. Please pray for the students and teachers to listen and 
understand the Gospel.

Please pray for us to have more open doors in sharing the Gospel with more people. 
Each year it seems that people are busier and busier. It seems harder than ever to get 
people to take tracts or take the time to talk to us. Please pray that God would open 
their hearts and give us wisdom in how to more effectively reach the lost. 

Thank you for your prayers, support, and encouragement. May God richly bless you!

Dear Friends, July 14, 2023

Baptism IBFT Meeting

Contact Info:
P.O. Box 36
Tak, 63000
Thailand
Vonage: (865) 622-3155
Email: thaiguay@gmail.com
Web: www.TenForThais.org

Our Sending Church:
Galilean Baptist Church
1155 N. Hwy 67
Cedar Hill, TX 75104
Web: www.GalileanBaptistChurchTX.org

Yours for Thailand,

Handing out tracts 
at a high school


